From: Paige Doyle

Sent: March 22, 2021 10:56 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Stop Bill 4

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

To whom it may concern,

| write to you in fear of bill 4. As a new land owner in an area | have grown up in and majority of my family resides in -
bill 4 raises major concerns. As a child my father, 3 sisters and | spent most of our time exploring our families lands,
building tree houses, learning the outdoors, gardening and 4wheeling. This is a life | have loved and grew to aspire the
same for my children, nieces and nephews and with the bill 4 proposal our children’s future and families land in
surrounding areas is threatened. With many unclear reasons as to why this bill is being purposed - giving too much
power to activist, the government and politicians is very very disheartening when we have worked so hard for our
property and land along with following the rules, paying the taxes on said land, applying for permits when required. Our
land is our land - as you should feel the same about your land and property! We feel safe on our own land and will no
longer when an activist is allowed to walk onto our private property whenever they feel without our acknowledgement.
Not to mention how unsafe this is for a family with kids having strangers with access to “our” property. There needs to
be clear details laid on why this bill makes sense because as of right now it does not and has no protection for land
owners - it simply revokes our rights. It only makes it clear that the government is taking away our rights and freedoms
of our own land. At any time an official can walk onto our property and give us a fine if they see fit? And up to
$500,000.00 ? How would one pay that - the only option would be for the government to take land from the owner to
cover this and then the value of the land would only be at an amount set by the government - this is so unfair and
injustice. We work hard and someday plan to leave something behind for our children, their children only for what - the
government to take from them at their say so. This goes against our freedom and rights as Canadians and simply as land
owners. Quite frankly it’s a disgusting proposal with all of the gaps and loops holes that will only benefit the
government, activist and politicians.. with no safety net for the land owners. The only benefit here is a selfish one with
no respect to the rights and freedoms of current and future land owners.

Sincerely,
A very very concerned land owner & mother!

- Paige Doyle

Sent from my iPhone





